
Summer is upon us, and we're excited that we get to go back to Chile this month! As 
much as we've enjoyed seeing family, friends, and familiar faces, our hearts long to be 
where God has placed us. (Also, we're ready to be back in our own home living out of 
closets and drawers instead of 
suitcases, but that's beside the 
point!)

Our visa process is moving 
forward. We've been asked to 
present ourselves at the 
Chilean consulate to show 
some documents, after which 
we should have our visas 
approved within a few 
months. I think last time we 
did this they were approved 
about two months after we did 
this step. This will be our last 
temporary visa before we get to apply for permanent residency and move in and out of 
the country at will.

Things are still going well in Chile. A little over a week ago, several men from various 
churches attended a men's retreat over the weekend. This is always a great time of 
fellowship and spiritual growth. 

Liberty Baptist, where we served our first two years in Chile, had a fantastic Mother’s 
Day service with several visitors, including many from another English class they’re 
running. It’s exciting to see all that God is doing there, even when we’ve left. Even 
though we’ll be switching over to our own church plant at Joy Baptist, Liberty will 
always have a place in our hearts as well.

Speaking of Joy Baptist, I continue to look for a property that we can rent and fix up to 
start having services. There’s a lot of work to be done between now and when we will 
launch our first service, but I'm really excited about all of the possibilities and 
preparation. It’s good to feel like all we’ve been working toward is going to start 
coming to fruition soon. 

As always, thank you all for your prayers and support. The next time I send our prayer 
letter, I should be doing so from my desk in Chile, and I can't wait. God bless you all!

Stephen   
Church-Planting   

JUNE 

Praises 

We get to go back to 
Chile this month.


Our visa process is 
moving along and we 

are on to the next step.


Prayer Requests  

We’re looking for a 
property for Joy Baptist 

Church. Please pray 
that we find the right 

place in the community 
where God wants us.


Our visas are still 
awaiting approval. It 
should be resolved 

within a few months.


Support Address 
Vision Baptist Missions


C/O Stephen Carrier

PO Box 647


Dawsonville, GA 30534


Sending Church 
Buffalo Ridge Baptist Church


197 Suncrest Street

Gray, TN 37615

423-477-3311


Contact Info 
+56935738884 (Whatsapp)


1-678-590-6575

stephencarrier44@gmail.com


carrierforchrist.com 
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